
 

 

 

 

Ref: ZA-2nd VN-Eid-Al-Adha’2024                                                                                   Date: 10th June 2024 

 

Notice for Eid Al-Adha Vacation 2024 

EID MUBARAK TO ALL! 

 

 السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته

 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that, “Zaitoon Academy will be 

closed from the forthcoming 13th June 2024 till 23rd June 2024 on the 

occasion of the Sacred Eid Al-Adha 2024.”  

In this session  

 Last class day before the vacation is 12th June 2024, and  

 The first-class day after the vacation is 24th June 2024 (Opening 

Day).  

Our Eid Reunion Program will be held on 24th June 2024 (Opening 

Day). So, all students and Teachers are suggested to take part in the Eid 

Reunion Program and to bring ONE DISH items to enjoy among the 

classmates and teachers.   

 

N.B: All guardians are requested to take care of their pupils in 

completing the syllabus of Final Exam (Spring-2024).  

 

 
 

With Thanks. 

Mohammad Rafique  

Academic Coordinator 

Zaitoon Academy 

 


